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ACTION 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 

Texas Education Agency requires school districts to be audited annually for the 
previous school year. An independent audit is considered a professional service 
and does not need to be bid. For the past several years, Levelland Independent 
School District has retained Myatt, Blume, and Osburn, LTD., L.L.P. to conduct 
the audit. 

 
 
ADMNISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION 
 
We are asking the Board of Trustees to consider retaining Myatt, Blume, and 
Osburn, LTD., L.L.P. for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Administration recommends that the Board approve retaining the firm of 
Myatt, Blume, and Osburn, LTD., L.L.P. as auditors for the 2018-2019 school 
year. 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
 
Approval/Disapproval 


